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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

In the event of a real lockdown, and only in the event of a real lockdown, your child may not have access to 

an Epipen and/or inhaler unless he/she is a self administer child.  Although the chance of an allergic 

reaction is minimal during a lockdown, we feel the need to bring this component of your child’s plan to your 

attention.  Also, no food will be served during a lockdown.  Providing a safe school environment for all 

students is very important to us at Lisbon Central School. 

 

If you have any questions, please call us at (860) 376-6716. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Theresa Svab 
 

Theresa Svab 

School Nurse 

 

 

 

Christopher Sheldon 
 

Christopher Sheldon 

Principal 
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